
West Bradford Township

invites you to participate in a community visioning activity for its 
update to the Open Space, Recreation, and Environmental 

Resources Plan.

May 20th (Rain date, May 25th), 4-7 pm

Pavilion A, Broad Run Park
(Behind West Bradford Elementary School)

The Brandywine Conservancy will be hosting several simple activities to gather public
input on open space, trails, and recreation in the Township. There will be no formal
presentation, allowing the public to attend at their own convenience during the
three-hour period.

COVID safety protocols will be in place for the event, including the need to wear a
mask that covers both your mouth and nose. Closer to the event, materials will be
made available for download on the project’s website for those who are unable to
attend (see links below).

Visit bit.ly/WestBradford
(case sensitive) or scan the QR 

Code to the right with the 
camera on your smart phone to 

visit the project website

Have a question?  Contact project manager, 
Rob Daniels, at rdaniels@brandywine.org


